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I greatly oppose this order. As a whole people are being priced out of being able to 

afford homes. And now this for many people may mean they can afford the rise in 

payment a property tax hike with no limits could cause. Not to mention already 

unaffordable rents will continue to rise because of the expense to the 

landlord/property owner. The politicians of Portland whose population density dictates 

the direction Oregon as a whole is heading is disgusting. Property taxes need to 

remain on a County level with limits. This is no different than placing a cap on the 

rent increases but for property owners. In fact it would a disservice and injustice to be 

able to raise property taxes with no cap but keep a cap on the amount rents are 

raised.   


